
Bright Young Things –  
Before & After School Club 

 

 
 

          Monday 18th July 2016 

Summer Term Update 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Firstly, thank you so much to all the parents who have taken the time to fill in and return their BYT Club 

Questionnaire – your feedback is invaluable and will allow us to further improve our service to you. 

I am writing to update you regarding places within the club from September 2016. 

Existing BYT Club Members 

All current BYT Club users will automatically have their current provision carried over to September unless they 

notify us of any changes by Friday 22nd July at the very latest.  gwootton@constablelee.lancs.sch.uk or 

head@constablelee.lancs.sch.uk  

Should existing users wish to give up any places within the club again this must be done before Friday 22nd July 2016. 

 

New BYT Club Members 

All families who have requested places by completion of the appropriate registration from before Friday 15th July 

have had their requests granted. The club is now full to capacity and no further places are available. 

A waiting list has already been created and should you wish to join the waiting list please contact Mrs Gill Wootton 

at the main school office. 

New BYT Club members will be invoiced in the new academic year. All policies and information are available from 

the school’s website under ‘Bright Young Things’ section. 

 

We hope that as the club goes from strength to strength your child continues to enjoy the facilities that are offered. 

We as always welcome any additional feedback to continue to improve these services for you and ultimately your 

child. 

Kind regards 

 

 

Ms S Howard 

Head teacher 
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